DID YOU KNOW? FUN FACTS ABOUT OUR MCS KITCHEN

- Our kitchen is turning 20 this year... that's right, it was built in 1996
- Mrs. Gillett logs approximately 170 hours a year in the kitchen prepping and cooking for TKers and After School Care students over 3000 hot snacks made per year.
- Thanksgiving feast has been served to over 350 kindergarteners out of that kitchen over the past 5 years
- We have two refrigerators in two separate rooms... one for ASB and one for ASP
- Over 6500 lemonades are made with that tiny sink each year
- 72 middle school students are enrolled in the cooking elective so far this year
- Parent Teacher Fellowship (PTF) hosts hospitality for the welcome coffee, Grandparents day, Veterans day, the room mom luncheon, the volunteer appreciation luncheon and parent enrichment meetings throughout the year
- New Families team served over 200 parents and kids this past summer alone including the new parent dinner and the family field day
- Middle School ASB preps and cooks pancakes each year for the Veterans Day charity
- Preview events, professional development days and a whole host of other events flow out of our kitchen
- ASP fun fact: Over 1500 meals have been created through the Cooking Club enrichment activity
- Over 150 corn pancakes are made each year for the 3rd grade Pow Wow day.
 That's over 2,000 pancakes prepped for wild Indians and pioneer settles over the past 15 years